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Wednesday 15th November 

Dear Families, 

We are really excited to be able to share with you that we have organised a two-day, one night 
residential for Year 4 again at Forest & Beech this year. 

Our children have told us that they want more opportunity to make friends across schools, so to 
support them in this as well as reducing costs for you, we are going to be partnering up with our 
South Hams schools, Thurlestone, West Alvington, Charleton and also Dartington Academy.  
Therefore, we are pleased to announce that we will be staying at the Forest and Beach Centre at 
Beeson, Kingsbridge on Monday 24th June – Tuesday 25th June.  

Forest & Beach is an award-winning outdoor company based in the South Hams. During the two-
day residential the children will: 

• Set up camp 

• Shelter building 

• Fire lighting 

• Have their evening meal on the beach 

• Beach time 

• Bat walk  

• Archery 

 
Closer to the time, we will give out further details via letters/emails. 

The total cost for the trip will be £70.38 per child. We are asking for a non-refundable deposit of 

£20 to be paid by 30th November to secure your child's place, paid via the MCAS app. The 

remainder of the balance can be paid over 4 instalments. If your child is entitled to free school 

meals, they will be entitled to attend at a reduced rate. This will be reflected on your MCAS app by 

showing reduced instalments. Please contact the office for further details. 

Please complete the consent form by clicking on the link below to confirm your child’s place, 

another form will be sent out closer to the trip for you complete any medical or dietary requirements 

we need to be aware of.  

https://forms.office.com/e/vuAGffyVwi  
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Please note the final instalment may be slightly more or less depending on the number of children 
who decide to go. It is not anticipated that this change will be significant. 

If you have any concerns about your child attending the residential, I am happy to talk these 
through with you. Please contact the office to arrange a time to meet with me. There will be an 
opportunity for all parents to attend a meeting about the residential closer to the time. 

 

 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs Wood 

Year 4 Teacher 

 


